
 

Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ June 9, 2025 

Re:​ Approve July Accounts Payable Bills 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the release of the July bill list on the 
3rd Thursday of July (July 17th).  

 
Background: 

Each year, since there is no regularly scheduled Board meeting for the month of July, to allow for 
vendors to receive payment within the usual four week cycle, we request that the Board approve 
the release of payments for the July bill list on or after July 17th  (3rd Thursday of July).  The bill list 
will then be approved retroactively at the August Board meeting. This allows us to continue to 
compensate vendors in a timely fashion. 
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